
MINUTES OF THE FINANCE & GENERAL PURPOSES MEETING HELD 9TH 
JUNE 2026 AT 6.00PM 

 

Councillors present: Cllr Cadi Evanson, Cllr Hywel Williams, Cllr Adrienne Edwards, Cllr 
John Chorlton, Cllr Ailia Lewis MBE, Cllr Pip O’Neill, Cllr Richard Parry. Cllrs Online- Cllr 
Keith Roberts, Cllr Howard Browes, Cllr Susan McGinn, Cllr Trefor Lloyd Hughes MBE.  

In attendance – Robert Henderson (Town Clerk) 

Ian Roberts (Deputy Clerk)  

 

1) To ask the question – any councillor or member making a recording of this meeting  

Yes the deputy clerk is taking minutes.  

 

2) Apologies of absence were received from Cllr Kennedy & Cllr Beryl Warner BEM  

 

3) Declaration of interested – Cllr Keith Roberts & Cllr Trefor Lloyd Hughes.  

 

4) To Elect a chair & Vice Chair for the F&GP committee  

It was proposed, first & seconded that Cllr Hywel Williams would be chair for the 
committee for the year 2025/26. Cllr Richard Parry would be Vice Chair for the year 
2025/26. MinuteNo.  

 

5) Minutes of the previous AGM held on the 19th May 2025 were proposed, first & 
Seconded as a true record. Minute No.  

 

6) receipts & payments for March 2025  

The receipts & payments for the month of March 2025 were proposed as a true record. 
There were no concerns raised by any councillor. Minute No. 

 

7) Formation of Sub committees  

The Clerk thanked all councillors for their returning their intention of sub-committee 
forms. The sub committees were formed officially and a list will be sent to councillors in 
due course. Minute No. 



8) Invitation to all councillors to attend Greystones visit 2025  

Cllr Alan Williams outlined the event in Greystones in November all councillors were 
invited and any councillor that is interested should let the officers in the town hall know 
by the end of June. Minute No. 

 

9) Revert to full council  

Proposed, first & seconded. Minute No. 

 

10) Leisure centre  

The clerk informed the councillors that a firm offer had been received from Anglesey 
County council in relation to the café in the leisure centre details were shared including 
financial aspects and the council voted in a majority favour of pursuing the lease for a 
minimum of 2 years. Minute No. 

 

Revert back to F&GP  

Proposed, first & seconded to revert back to F&GP. Minute No. 

 

The meeting concluded at 7.00PM.  

 

 


